CITY OF AH# ARBOR

CC:OmCCISt CITY CLERK

REC'D
20100CT -1 AMIO: |6

Sent via Certified Mail/Return Receipt
September 27, 2010

Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

100 N. Fifth Ave., P.O. Box 8647
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Re:  Notification of Change of Address of Principal Place of Business and Additional Addresses for
Legal Notice

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

I write to inform Ann Arbor that our Regional headquarters and principal place of business in Michigan is
relocating from Southfield, Michigan to Plymouth, Michigan, effective November 1, 2010. With this change
of address, I am also providing two additional persons/addresses, our Division and Corporate offices, be
copied on any legal notices.

More specifically, in accordance with the notice provisions of our current franchise agreement for the Ann
Arbor, Comcast hereby requests that future notices to be served upon the Franchisee be delivered or sent by
certified mail (postage prepaid) to the following address:

Comcast
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, MI 48170
Attn: Vice President, Government & Regulatory Affairs

With a copy to the following addresses:

Comcast Comcast Cable Communications, Inc.
676 Island Pond Road 1500 Market Street
Manchester, NH 03109 Philadelphia, PA 19102
Attn: Vice President of Franchising Attn: Government Affairs Department

This letter serves as the Franchisee’s notification pursuant to the aforementioned notice section of the current
franchise agreement. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

You may continue to contact me for day-to-day questions and issues regarding our cable franchise or
Comcast. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 734-254-1888.

Sincerely,

Frederick G. Eaton
Government Affairs Manager

Comcast, Michigan Region



